
 

Town of Edgartown 

Selectboard 

October 16, 2023 

4:00 pm 

 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B. Morgan, Jr. Meeting 

Room of Town Hall. Members present were: Arthur Smadeck, Chairman; and Margaret E. 

Serpa. Also present was the Town Administrator James Hagerty. 

 

At 4:00 pm Mr. Smadbeck opened the meeting and the first item on the agenda which was a 

request from Atria to stay open through November 30th. Ms. Serpa moved to approve. Mr. 

Smadbeck seconded. Unanimous.  

 

The Board then approved the following items:  

 

A One Day Liquor License for an artist reception on October 20th.  

 

A Yard Sale on October 21st at 7 Forest Circle.  

 

A Donation from Stop and Shop to the Council on Aging in the amount of $372 to be put 

into their special account.  

 

The minutes of October 2nd.  

 

The weekly warrants.  

 

The Board appointed Warren Gaines to the Shellfish Committee to fill a vacancy.  

 

Mr. Hagerty reminded everyone of the Fees Hearing and Parks update on October 23rd. 

There will be a hearing on November 6th for consideration of allowing extension of seasonal 

liquor licenses.  

 

At 4:04 pm Ms. Serpa moved to adjourn. Mr. Smadbeck seconded. The Board did a rollcall 

vote and all voted Aye.  Unanimous 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________________________       Administrative Assistant 

Arthur Smadbeck, Chairman 

           

__________________________ 

Michael J. Donaroma 

 

__________________________ 

Margaret E. Serpa 

Selectboard 

 

Documents included in meeting: Agenda, Applications, Permits, Minutes and Warrants 


